
Help for El Dorado, Placer,
Alpine county workers
By Kathy Robertson, Sacramento Business Journal

The Golden Sierra Workforce Investment Board has teamed up
with the California Employers Association to use $220,000 in
federal stimulus funds to provide free employment advice and
support to area businesses and job seekers.

The partners have launched a human relations hotline and a
series  of  business  assistance  workshops  for  employers  in
Placer, El Dorado and Alpine counties.
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